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OFFICE OF THE OFFICIAL SECRETARY 

TO THE GOVERNOR-GENERAL 
 
 
21 April 2023 
 
 
 
Mr Tony Bellette  
1st Ballan Scout Group 
60 Inglis Street 
BALLAN  VIC  3342 
 
 
Email: wandering_wombats@yahoo.com.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Bellette 
 
Thank you for your email of 11 April 2023 inviting the Governor-General and  
Mrs Hurley to attend the 1st Ballan 2021/22 annual reports & presentations and 
the grand opening of the new Scout Hall on 4 June 2023. 
 
Your invitation is currently being considered and we will be back in touch as soon 
as the Governor-General’s program for June is confirmed. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Grainger 
Director of Strategic Engagement 
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